
A lay of Hope...You
East Palo Alto Recall Committee 

1435 East Bayshore Road 
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

January 24,
Dear Friend:

The Recall Campaign to remove Wamell Coats and Pat Johnson is again moving ahead. 
The Committee filed an adequate number of signatures in October to move the process 
forward. However, the County Board of Elections disqualified enough signatures to 
invalidate our petitions. We are still attempting to save those petitions, but because that 
may involve long and expensive court actions, we have decided to begin the process over 
again.

The Recall Committee needs your help in many areas, but this letter is specifically to 
request financial assistance. We must pay for printing of posters, flyers, and notices as 
well as finance mailings and other costs related to the recall. Please complete the form 
below and decide what is the maximum you can contribute.

Remember: East Palo Alto deserves better! Enough is Enough!

Make your contribution payable to the East Palo Alto Recall Committee.

Sincerely,

For Recall Committee 

I want to help in the Recall Effort. I will contribute:
 $5 $10 $25 $50 $75 $99 $150 other   

I will make a contribution now and again 

Please call me so we may discuss my continuing support.
Name Phone  
Address 

Comments 


